
Jennifer Waterman
Yarmouth
LD 406
PFML is popular, now is NOT the time to repeal the program! The PFML program is 
well thought out, it needs to be available sooner (NOT later) and should not leave 
anyone behind! Before the program even starts is not the time to risk PFML funding. 
I am a self employed therapist.  The PFML will make a significant positive difference
in the lives of many Mainers. Do not change it!


